
Hard times can have an impact on faith.  Sometimes 
people are left scratching their heads and wondering 
where God is and why he would let certain things 
happen.  Other times people's faith is made stronger; 
they seek to make sense of things and end up find-
ing God again.  Doubt is an important part of faith - 
sometimes we just have to live with doubts and pray 
through them until Jesus comes and says, "Peace be 
with you."  When was it easy to believe in Jesus?  
When has it been more difficult? John 20:24-29 
(Sunday Prayers for Teens, LTP 2015-2016) 
 
On the Way Home from Mass - Were the Apostles 
able to touch Jesus?  Was his body the same as it 
was before he died and rose?  (Celebrating Sunday's 
for Catholic Families 2015-16, LTP)  
 
 
April Anniversaries 
 Saint Patrick Parish is Happy to Celebrate with  
the following couples who have  
Wedding Anniversaries in April: 
Jon & Vicki Hutchins 4-22-77 
Jerry & Lynn Fitzpatrick 4-21-79  
Mark & Amy Richardson 4-14-84  
Jim & Susie White 4-29-88  
Jim & Janice Naderer 4-15-89  
William & Michelle Owens 4-26-08  
Brien & Jes Woolf 4-21-12  
Seth & Jessica Stolly 4-6-13 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Save the Date:  Paddy's Pig Run is Com-
ing - Saturday June 11.  Register on line through 
Parish web page at www.catholicbellefontaine.org 

or scan the qr-code.  

 
 

                                           
Help serve on the Paddy's Pig Committee, our next 
meeting is Thursday April 7, 5:30 @ the Parish 
House. 
 
 

Mass Intentions This Week 
Sunday, April 3, 2016 
    9:00 AM  Saint Patrick Parishioners (pro populo) 
  11:30 AM †Pastor C. F. Bourion 
Tuesday, April 5, 2016 
  12:10 PM  Wojciechowki & Allison Family—Marj 
Wednesday, April 6, 2016 
  7:00 PM †Rita Goeke—Shirley Meeker 
Sunday, April 10, 2016 
 9:00 AM  Saint Patrick Parishioners (pro populo) 
 11:30 PM   Special Intention-Anita 
   
Parish Offering Weekend:  27 March 2016 
Sunday Offering   $ 2,040.00 
Improvement Fund              $      20.00               
Assessment               $      85.00     
Easter        $ 7,237.00 
Lent                                                    $    310.00 
Good Friday (Holy Land Shrines)  $    800.50 
 
TOTAL COLLECTIONS                    $ 10,492.50 
 
Weekend Mass Attendance:   666 
 
 
LITURGICAL MINISTERS:   
Sunday 4/10/2016, 9:00 AM 
Musicians/Cantor-not available 
Servers:  Marissa & Tori Miller, Aaron Cambell 
Lectors/Readers:  Monica Fields, Wendy Miller 
Extra Ministers:  Deb Baker, Shirley Fromm, Rick Schrader 
Sunday 4/10/2016, 11:30 AM 
Musicians/Cantor-not available 
Servers:  Daniel and Natalie Dinovo, Joe Steggeman 
Lectors/Readers:  Becky, Sharon Hess 
Extra Ministers:  Theresa and Brant Dunn, Kelly Steggeman 
 
  
COMMISSIONS: Finance/Stewardship  Keith Krieger  599-5306  
 Property Maintenance & Development Tim O’Rielley 593-2365 
 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER: The names that you 
inscribe in our Parish Book of Prayer located below the icon 
of the Risen Christ, in the rear alcove. Pray, especially for 
those preparing to serve the Church as priests, deacons, reli-
gious  sisters and brothers, and all lay ministers. 
 
PARISH PRAYER LINE:  Tammy Bauer 937.441.0645 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Marriage, Youth & Family  News  
Prayers for Teens: .  
 

SUNDAY OF DIVINE MERCY APRIL 3, 2016 

 
 
 



SAINT PATRICK CHURCH                                 328 E. PATTERSON AVE.  BELLEFONTAINE, OH 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY (592-9455) 
Hours.: 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m., Tues. & Thurs.; 5:00-

7:00 p.m., Wed. 
     Dates:  23 and 29 March 2016 
    Clients served:    56 
    Money spent on assistance:  $925.00 
    Items needed:  tuna, canned fruit and personal items 

 
      
     Acts 5:27-32, 40b-41 
     Ps 30:2,4-6,11-13 
     Rv 5:11-14 
     Jn 21:1-19 
      

 
Next week, our parish will take up The Catholic Relief 
Services Collection.  This collection supports six 
Catholic agencies that touch more than 100 million 
lives around the world.  The funds from this collection 
help provide food to the hungry, support to displaced 
refugees, and Christ’s love and respect to all people.  
Next week, please give generously to The Catholic 
Relief Services Collection and help Jesus in disguise 
 
Bulletin Announcement for CMA: 
2016 Catholic Ministries Appeal (CMA) 
Our support each year of the Catholic Ministries 
Appeal (CMA) is part of our commitments to our faith.  
Thanks to the generosity of many families here at Saint 
Patrick Church, a total of $28,544 was contributed to 
the 2015 CMA from our parish community, to help 
local ministries.  This year, our goal  is $12,544 .  Every 
registered parish household should receive a CMA 
mailing from Archbishop Schnurr.  Please prayerfully 
complete your pledge card and return it in the envelope 
provided, or bring your completed pledge card sealed in 
its return envelope to Mass.  Your participation is vital 
to reaching our parish goal.   
 
This year’s CMA is starting slightly later in the year 
than normal due to the recent completion of the One 
Faith, One Hope, One Love campaign in our parish.  
For more information, please visit 
CatholicAppeal.info.  Thank you! 
 
                

THIS WEEK’S SCRIPTURE READINGS: 
Mon., April 4:  Is 7:10-14; 8:10  Ps 40:7-11  Heb 10:4-10   
  Lk 1:26-38 
Tues.,  April 5:  Acts 4:32-37  Ps 93:1-2,5  Jn 3:7b-15 
Wed., April 6:  Acts 5:17-26  Ps 34:2-9  Jn 3:16-21 
Thurs., April 7:  Acts 5:27-33  Ps 34:2,9, 17-20  
 Jn 3:31-36 
Fri., April 8:  Acts 5:34-42  Ps 27:1,4,13-14  Jn 6:1-15 
Sat., April 9:  Acts 6:1-7  Ps 33: 1-2,4-5,18-19  Jn 6:16-21 

 
NEW FIRE 
May you be found by God when your path is 
obscured by the ashes of your life.  When the 
contentment of the present is disturbed and 
broken by the failures of he past, may the God 
of beginning again become known to you.  
When the ashes of what once was threaten to 
cover you, may the God of New Fire fan into 
flame the hidden embers that lie within.  May 
this rekindled energy light the way for others 
who walk with you.  May the God of  new fire 
BLESS YOU. 
By Sister Maxine Shonk, OP 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS: Please, fill out the form below and 
drop in the collection basket or mail to the office.  There is a 
$5 stipend for each Mass requested. PLEASE, PRINT! 
Intention:__________________________________        
Offered by:  ________________________________ 
Date requested:  ____________________________ 
Mass requested:  ____________________________ 
We will make every attempt to get them on the date you 

MINISTRY TO SURVIORS OF ABUSE  
The Archdiocese of Cincinnati regards child abuse in 
all its forms as a serious matter.  If you are or have 
been abused by an employee or volunteer of the 
Archdiocese, or are aware of abuse currently taking 
place, please contact Ms. Cherie Groman, 
Coordinator of Ministry to Survivors of Abuse, at 
513.263.6623, or 1.800.686.272x6623.  This is a 
confidential, dedicated line to accept calls related to 
child abuse by employees or volunteers.  In 
addition, be sure to notify the survivor’s secular 
legal authorities. 


